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1 Syllabus 
Ramkhamhaeng University, Institute for International Studies (IIS) 

MCS 2460 Radio Script Writing 
Prof. Anthony Collins, Instructor 

Course Description:  

November 1,3,8,10,15,17,22,24 

9am-4pm  48 lecture hours 
 
A study of principles and techniques for project development, 
script writing, and production of radio and podcast programming.  
The course enables the building of skills and knowledge about audio 
recording, audio postproduction, and sound design for podcast/radio 
and other time-based media.  
 
This course consists of different modules; each module facilitates 
greater practical knowledge and contextual understanding about the 
production of audio recordings for media production, radio 
broadcast, and other communication purposes.   

The course intends to help students apply their knowledge and 
understanding through hands-on practice in the writing and 
production of various audio projects, and it builds contextual 
learning through a constant process of listening and review of 
various audio-based works; plus this course supports greater 
learning about professional practice in the field with on site 
visits to radio stations, recording studios, and by interactions 
with professional practitioners in the field. 
Course Objectives: Specific learning objectives include:  

To build contextual knowledge and basic skills and other contextual 
learning about basic audio recording, radio broadcasting, and 
internet-based podcasting in Thailand and worldwide.   

To explain and use various technical tools for audio production, 
digital postproduction, podcast, and radio broadcast. 

To produce, present, and broadcast a range of audio projects, 
applying what has been introduced, practiced, and learned in class. 

To participate in on-site visits to radio stations, recording 
studios, and other venues for audio production, post production and 
radio broadcast. 

To write descriptively, reflectively, and in a scholarly way about 
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key historical and contemporary issues relevant to the audio and 
radio industries worldwide 

To discover and explore new opportunities for creative, technical, 
and professional work in audio production, post production and 
sound design in digital media production including radio and 
podcast. 
 
Advanced Learning:  
To refine technical and creative skills in audio post production 
using ProTools and other professional nonlinear computer-based 
software programs for audio 
 
To troubleshoot technical and creative problems faced in individual 
work and in projects by lower division students in the program 
 
To autonomously develop and produce creative work with the fullest 
range of audio tools, for podcast or radio broadcast 
 


